
March 19th, 1928.

Arthur 5. Little, Esc., 
Chairman, Board of Governors, 
University of Western Ontario 
London, Ont.

Dear Mr. Little:-

. .. , , -his morning I received yourletter asxing me to attend the oomplimentary 
dinner on the 16th of April next, which the Board 
of Governors of the University of Western Ontario 
are giving to Inaugurate the University Endowment 
Campaign.

That is tho date set for the 
trta: of action against tho Port Hope Guide 
anu it will therefore he impossible for me to he present.

Tours faithfully.

Principal.


